
News This Week – 9th August 2022

“Information contained in this newsletter may not be the views of the Management Committee”

Click here to see Rodgers 
Golf Report! 

Or visit our website news page.

We where fortunate to have Phil Aickin
Golf NZ Handicapping and golf services 
manager with a team from BOP golf 
checking our course rating. Results are 
expected shortly

Phil has some very positive 
comments regarding our course
“I was so impressed with the 
course, not only the design and 
wonderful green complexes,
but how dry the course was” 
This was after the record rainfall received
in July.

Thanks to the support of Lion 
Foundation our new 2550 E-Cut 
Hybrid Triplex Mower has arrived

Winners of the Mitchell 
Cup, K Lewis & D.Morgan
Helped along by a very
impressive 50 stabs from 
Denise (net 58 Wow)

https://www.waihigolf.co.nz/uploads/Rodgers-Report-07-08-22.pdf?_cchid=7b14216a14ee8578965aa9449a4e5c76

